FIELD INSPECTION REPORT

The site proposed for diversion of 0.854 Ha of Forest Land for “Renovation of
existing 110 KV Supa I & II EHV lines and commissioning of new 110 KV D/C
Tower Line from Mollem to Kulem for releasing 6000KVA Power supply” at Mollem
and Collem Village in Collem Range, North Goa Division under Forest (Conservation)
Act, 1980 was inspected on 17/09/2022. Shri. Pradip M Naik, Asst. Engineer and
Shri. Kedar Monaiker, Asst. Engineer (Representatives of User Agency), DCF (North),
RFO (Collem) and the Forest Guard of the beat accompanied in the inspection. Shri.

Srinivasan, DGM, SWR, Hubli has also accompanied during the inspection.

The total Transmission line spreads to a total area of 7.296 Ha in which the
diversion of forest land proposed is to the area of 0.854 Ha. Among the enumerated

trees, DCF (North) has recommended felling of 81 trees for this specific project.

During the field inspection, it is found that major portion of the Transmission Line

passes along the Roadside.

This proposal requires the barest minimum land and this Transmission Line will
enhance the electric connectivity to the State of Goa and hence, the proposal
diversion of 0.854 Ha of Forest Land for “Renovation of existing 110 KV Supa I & II
EHYV lines and commissioning of new 110 KV D/C Tower Line from Mollem to Kulem
for releasing 6000KVA Power supply” at Mollem and Collem Village in Collem Range,
North Goa Division is hereby recommended for consideration under Forest

(Conservation) Act, 1980.
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(S.Dinesh Kannan)

CONSERVATOR OF FOREST
(CONSERVATION)

Date : 22/09/2022.
Place: Panaji.



